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Weekend Pennant Final

Dear Members,

Thanks to an outstanding 17-4 result at Sandgate last Sunday our weekend
Pennant sides now play in the BDGA Pennant final next Sunday 18th August at
Gailes Golf Club.

It's an 11am start at Gailes on Sunday morning to see our quality team of
Juniors, Seniors and Masters tee off against Wantima Golf Club for the 2024 end

of season final.

We would love to see as many Members as possible out there supporting our
lads who have worked so hard during the season to get to this point.

Course update re
Motorized Carts

Once again, the rainy weather has not been kind to us. Please watch for daily
updates on the booking system in case there is a necessity to restrict access to
motorized carts on the golf course.

At this point in time motorized carts have full access to the golf course. That can
change quickly if the weather worsens.

We do ask that you please drive carts responsibly in particular on slopes and in
very wet areas in order to minimize damage to the golf course.

Thank you for your assistance with this,

Management Gailes Golf Club
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